
Pacific Beach Planning Group is holding elections in March 2021 
The Pacific Beach Planning Group is recognized by the City Council to make recommendations to 
the City Council, Planning Commission, City Staff, and other governmental agencies on land use 
matters, specifically, concerning the preparation of, adoption of, implementation of, or amendment 
to, the General Plan or a land use plan when a plan relates within the planning group’s area 
boundaries. The PB Planning Group also advises on other land use matters as requested by the City 
or other governmental agencies. The city does not delegate legal authority to planning groups to take 
actions on behalf of the City. Planning groups are voluntarily created and maintained by members of 
the community within the City. The PB Planning Group operates in accordance with our Bylaws. 

There are currently 10 residential seats and 4 business seats open for election. Interested applicants 
must have attended two meetings in the past 12 months: one meeting can be a subcommittee 
meeting and one meeting must be a full board meeting. 

Upcoming Subcommittee meetings on Streets & Sidewalks Jan 27th, Feb 24th and Feb 3 is 
Development sub-committee and Feb 10th is Full Board meeting. Please refer to website for 
meeting agendas with zoom instructions: 

www.pbplanning.org 

Interested applicants must be 18 years or older and must live in Pacific Beach to hold a residential 
seat. For Business Seats, applicant’s business must be located in the Pacific Beach business district. 

Interested applicants should request a residential or business application via email from Adrienne 
Gallo adriennegallo@me.com Completed applications should be submitted using the same email 
address. 

Applications are due by 5:00 pm on February 24, 2021. Elections will be certified at the March 
10 2021 General Meeting at 6:30 p.m. Attendance information will be posted on our website 
www.pbplanning.org


